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BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES                                         

August 8, 2013 

This was the regularly scheduled meeting of the Communications Committee.  We met at 11:15 in the 
Annex meeting room. 

MEMBERS PRESENT – Chairman Thordean Campbell, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Sarah Barnett, Bob 
Stockinger, Linda Sanders,  and Carolyn Beeson. 

ABSENT – Board Contact Marc Wormser and Janice Jensen 

ALL TO ORDER – Chairman Thordean Campbell 

NOTES –The Notes from the July 11, 2013 meeting were electronically approved prior to the meeting. 

NEW BUSINESS  - Linda Sanders suggested that information regarding Mistletoe Market be in the next 
issue of the Bella Buzz. 

 NEW BLOCK CAPTAINS - The  suggested Block Captain replacements need to be contacted.  Carolyn 
Beeson will call Jeannie Dunnage and Larry Alvarez.  Sarah will call Barbara Gerlach. 

Carolyn inquired about Nancy sending Weekly News by email.  Nancy said she will try it and do it as 
often as she can unless there is a computer glitch.  It seems a good idea  to get information out sooner. 

BELLA BUZZ - The deadline  for the next edition is August 10th for September 1st.  There was a 
discussion regarding the articles. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 
 


